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Comments: Please reconsider the policies relating to climbing anchors. Climbers have been enjoying and

exploring America's wilderness for decades. It is a huge part of many people's lives. Prohibiting the maintenance

and installation of bolts will create an extreme safety hazard and end a legacy of exploration essential to

American Wilderness culture. I live just a 30-minute drive from many wilderness climbing areas that I access and

enjoy regularly. I would no longer be able to enjoy these areas if anchor maintenance was prohibited. Please

improve these policies to allow climbing anchor maintenance and installation. 


